
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
MM/CO/ADMIN/ALLDEPTS/PASTORAL/Y7/PRIESTLEYCOLLEGETEAMBUILDING     5th December 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to inform you about an upcoming Team Building Morning for Year 7 to be held at Priestley 
College on Tuesday 18th December. The purpose of the event if to enable students to develop their 
communication, listening and leadership skills which are highly desired post-16 skills for many varied career 
and apprenticeship pathways. Some of the activities students can expect to work through are, team quizzes, 
blindfolded obstacle course, Group Skiing, tug of war and a magic carpet ride amongst other exciting 
activities. The activities themselves will be run by Priestley staff and BTEC Business and Public Service 
students. 
 
Logistics are still being finalised but the running of the mornings events will follow the below structure. Year 
7 will be split into 2 groups in their forms: 
 

• Group One will consist of 7AD and 7JF who will need to arrive at Priestley College for 8.45am. 
Students will take part in the various team building activities before being escorted back to school 
by staff at 11:00am. Students will then return to normal lessons periods 3 and 4. 

 
• Group 2 will consist of 7AM and 7SK who will leave school at 10.30am walking to Priestly college 

for their Team Building activities before returning to school at 13.00 in time for lunch so therefore 
no packed lunches will be required for any of the students. 

 
This will not only be a fantastic opportunity for students to build their team building skills but to experience 
a visit to a 6th Form College which will assist in building their post-16 aspirations and the opportunities 
available  to them following GCSE’s.    
 
If you would like your child to take part in the mornings team building events, please complete the attached 
slip and return to Miss Owen in the Main Office before Wednesday 12th December. If your child is in 7AD or 
7JF and is unable to make it Priestley for 8.45am please let Mr Morley aware as a matter of urgency.  
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me at school. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr M Morley  
Head of Year 7 
mmorley@boteler.org.uk

mailto:mmorley@boteler.org.uk


 
Sir Thomas Boteler church of England high school 

Year 7 visit to Priestley College – Tuesday 18th December 2018 
 
Name: ________________________________________ Form: ________________ 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the visit to Priestley College on Tuesday 18th December 2018. 
 
 
Emergency contact name: ___________________________________________________ 
 
Emergency contact number: __________________________________________________ 
 
 
Please tick if your child is in 7AD or 7JF and is unable to make it to  
Priestley College for 8.45am  
 


